
From: Comments  
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2008 12:51 PM 
To: Best, Valerie 
Subject: FW: RIN # 3064-AD37 -- IOTA Program and the FDIC 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Meenakshi A. Hirani [mailto:hiranimeena@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 10:19 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: nshannin@floridalawonline.com 
Subject: FW: RIN # 3064-AD37 -- IOTA Program and the FDIC 
 
 
I write to also urge the FDIC to allow inclusion of "IOLTA" 
accounts in the FDIC's Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program as recommended 
by Legal Aid Society President, Nick Shanin, hereunder to you as per his 
email.  Thank you. 
 
Meenakshi A. Hirani, 
Immediate Past President, Board of Trustees for the Orange County Bar 
Association Legal 
Aid Society 
 
 
Meenakshi A. Hirani 
      LLB, MCL, MBA, JD. 
Meenakshi A. Hirani, P.A. 
2265 Lee Road, Suite 109 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
 


